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April 2022 
 
Dear Student, 
 
RE: Year 13 Prom 
 
We are pleased to invite you to our Y13 Prom, which will be held at the Village Hotel on Thursday 
30th June 2022 
 
Guests are invited to arrive from 7pm for a drink’s reception.  The meal will be served at 7.30pm, 
followed by a disco until midnight. 
 
The cost of the evening is £30.00 
 
Please confirm your intention to join us by completing the payment and returning the reply slip 
attached to the sixth form office by Friday May 6th.  To make the payment of £30, please visit our 
online payment system – https://login.schoolgateway.com/0/auth/login 
 
We are no longer able to accept cash or cheque.  Please accept our apologies for any inconvenience 
this may cause. 
 
If you have any questions or queries, relating to this event, please contact Miss McHugh                                        
on - sarah.mchugh@cncs.school 
 
We hope that you will be able to join us to celebrate the years we have spent together. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                               
 
 

 
Sarah McHugh                                                                                      Ms E O’Connor 
Head of Sixth Form                                                                              Head Teacher 
 
 
 
Reply Slip 
 
I wish to attend the Y13 Prom at The Village Hotel on Thursday 30th June 2022. 
 
I can also confirm that payment has been made. 
 
Student’s Name in full………………………………………………….            Tutor………………………………………….. 
 
Student signature…………………………………………………           Date…………………………………………… 
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